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August 1, 2005 
 
Plaintiff filed Claim, proof of mailing and filing fee.  Amount of 
Claim: $187,160.42+.  ACCEPTED FOR FURTHER PROCESSING. 

 
August 3, 2005 

 
Board issued Acknowledgment letter and forwarded a copy of the 
Claim to Chief Deputy Attorney General. 

  
August 15, 2005 

 
Chief Deputy Attorney General filed an Acknowledgement of Claim 
Form.  Receipt of same acknowledged by Chief Deputy Attorney 
General August 9, 2005. 

 
August 31, 2005 

 
Defendant filed Answer with New Matter. 

 
September 1, 2005 

 
Board issued letter to Plaintiff directing them to respond to 
Defendant’s New Matter. 

 
September 20, 2005  

 
Plaintiff filed Reply to New Matter.   

 
September 21, 2005 

 
Board forwarded letter to parties directing them to proceed with 
discovery. 

 
September 26, 2006 

 
Board issued letter to parties requesting a status report. 

 
September 28, 2007 

 
Board issued a 2nd letter to parties requesting a status report. 
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October 24, 2007 
 
Board rendered Opinion and Order.  Order as follows:  “AND NOW, 
this 24th day of  October, 2007, a Rule to Show Cause is issued upon 
Plaintiff, Jay R. Fulkroad & Sons, Inc., wherein it is DIRECTED 
that Plaintiff advise the Board, within 30 days from the exit date 
of this Order, as to whether or not Plaintiff wishes to pursue the 
above-captioned matter.   In the event the Board does not receive a 
response to this Rule, said Rule to Show Cause shall become 
absolute and the case shall be marked closed, discontinued and 
ended with prejudice.”  Copy forwarded to Plaintiff and Defendant. 

 
November 21, 2007 

 
Plaintiff filed Acceptance of Service of Opinion and Order dated 
October 24, 2007.  Receipt of same acknowledged on November 20, 
2007. 

 
November 21, 2007 

 
Plaintiff filed Response to the Board’s Rule to Show Cause with 
Status Report and Certification of Active Status.   

 
October 15, 2010 

 
Defendant filed Entry of Appearance of Jason M. Wolgemuth as co-
counsel for PennDOT. 

 
May 17, 2013 

 
Plaintiff filed Status Report and Certification of Active Status. 

 
May 20, 2013 

 
Plaintiff filed Status Report and Certification of Active Status. 

 
May 20, 2013 

 
Plaintiff forwarded letter to the Board addressed to Mr. Davis with 
copies of Notice of Depositions that counsel for Defendant had not 
previously received.  
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